
NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Fisheries aid notification

Start of publication: 10.12.2019
End of publication: indefinite

The Agency for Agricultural registers and information publishes a notice pursuant to paragraph 6(2) of
Decree No 5 of the Minister for Rural Affairs of 05.02.2016 entitled “support for new markets for fishery
and aquaculture products and information and promotion campaigns for fishery and aquaculture
products”.

The Agency for Agricultural registers and information reports that applications will be received between
01 January and 31 December 2020. the

purpose of the support is to find new markets and improve conditions for placing fishery and aquaculture
products on the market and to carry out regional, national or international information and promotion
campaigns in order to raise public awareness of sustainable fishery and aquaculture products.

Please submit application documents: more detailed information about the letter 4 Tartu can also be
found in the Regulation giving rise to the publication of the

notice:
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/109022016018?leiaKehtiv
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